
Kennedy Jr High Community Council minutes 

9/19/2017 

Conference Room 

In attendance:  Katie Allen, Christie Rasmussen, Principal Mary Anne Stevens, Andrew Anthony, 

Deborah Burkholder, Eliana Sigler, Brenda Shamo and Cindy Turner 

Welcome:  Brenda Shamo. She also explained a few basic procedures for Community council.  Agendas 

are posted online 1 week before meetings, so members can look over them prior to the meetings.  The 

Chair takes care of getting those submitted and conducts meetings.  The Vice Chair is needed for 

coverage in case the Chair is not available.  Members are only able to miss 2 meetings before they are 

replaced. 

Voting on Positions:  Ms. Stevens made a motion to propose that Brenda Shamo be the committee 

chair.  Cindy Turner gave a second and it was a unanimous vote in her favor.  Brenda made a motion 

that Katie Allen be nominated as Vice chair, Christie Rasmussen provided the second and it was again a 

unanimous vote in favor of that nomination. 

Meeting Schedule:  There was a discussion of what days and times for meetings would accommodate all 

members.  Tuesday was a day that everyone was available, and meetings will generally be held on the 

second Tuesday pf the month with a few exceptions of schedule conflicts.  The dates for the meetings 

will be October 5th, November 14th, January 9th, February 20th, March 13th, and April 10th.  These meeting 

are open to all parents and teachers if they are interested in attending. 

Business:  Everyone was invited to take a yard sign to put in their yards that showed support for our 

public schools in Granite School District.  These signs will also be available at PTC both nights.  The show 

of support is needed due to Proposition 1 that will be on the next ballot.  This is a bond proposal that 

will raise money for schools that are in need of repair.  The website Gsdfutures.org explains the need 

and order of schools for repairs along with other information.  It was brought to our attention from 

Christie Rasmussen that at the district community council meetings that the bond passing would bring 

up the value of our homes, keep our kids and teachers safe and in the event of a natural disaster, our 

buildings would become points of help and would need to be structurally sound.  For more information 

go to the website previously mentioned. 

Meeting adjourned:  Brenda motioned for the meeting to be adjourned, Andrew Anthony gave the 

second and then there was a unanimous vote favor. 

 


